
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights Board Meeting December 2023 

• Current enrolments 700. Projected numbers in 2024 is 770 – 800 students. 172 

confirmed for Year 7. 42 departures at end of 2023.  

• Graduation Mass and Dinner and Presentation night were successful.  

• College has been granted $450,000 towards upgrading security through a Federal 

Government Grant for faith-based schools who experience religious persecution. 

• Canteen: Leadership Team in process of interviewing potential external providers. 

• Traffic Management: ongoing discussion. 

• CENT mobile phone policy: Board Members present endorsed this policy. To be 

communicated to students and families. 

• Student Survey / Well-Being Funding: students recently completed a survey and 

were asked what they would like the well-being funding spent on. The top 5 were 

seating; shade; water feature; memorial plaques; and security cameras. 


